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Bandera recycling site to close Feb. 3 for about three weeks

The recycling site at Mansfield Park will be closed for collections from 
the public beginning Feb. 3, and will remain closed for two to three 
weeks. 
The Don't Mess With Bandera recycling volunteers will be baling the 
loose recyclables and cleaning up and reorganizing the site. We plan to 
reopen by the end of the month. 


